
              
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Sincere Prayer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Heavenly Father, 
Look at me and remember that you created me and separated me 
to be yours. Answer my deepest prayers, sometimes silent and 
incomprehensible, which spring from my heart. I wish to be 
heard by you as a child who has the father’s attention. Show 
yourself to me so that I may truly know you, and be thankful 
for have been born and have been chosen. Do not despise my 
simplest needs, for they make me feel humbly dependent on you 
and give me the certainty that you are bigger than anything 
that seems impossible to me. Give me a simple life where the 
strength of your love can quench my thirst, strengthening me to 
continue, and fill me with your wisdom to administer the great 
blessings that you have to pour out upon me. Deliver me from 
all evil and the bad memories of the past; teach me day by day 
so that I can tread the path of good and give me always the 
security to feel loved and approved by you. Preserve me in the 
innocence and purity of childhood. Grant me the joy of living in 
a united family and the privilege to have a recognized and 
honored work, because I consecrate everything to you, so that 
the glory of my accomplishments belongs only to you. I also 
thank you for the blessings you give me every day, and I know 
that I will receive what I ask. Amen. 
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